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From the Regius frofessor of iedicine, To Sir Johm MacAlister.
Ozford.
2& May, 1914.
Letter (Bypewritten).

Dear ifacAlister,
"1 enclose you a chegue for the balance of the Gorgas dinner
&3« Bs Qo I had a very enthusiastic letter from Gorgas, who appreciated

immensely all we did for him. #hat would we do without your guidance
and management ! :

You will be glad te know that I feel very badly at Bot being able
to carry out your wishes but you cannet have everything your way !

Sincerely yours,

Wme. Usler.
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